
 

                                                     

 

23rd April 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS – SUMMER TERM 2025 

 

The list for the extra-curricular clubs we are offering this term has been emailed along with this 
letter, which will show under ‘Surveys/Forms’ on School Spider; please reply ‘Yes’ to the 

relevant club.  All clubs will have a maximum number of places which will be allocated on a 
first come – first served basis.  Please note once a club is fully subscribed, you will no 
longer be able to see it on School Spider. 

  
• School Spider will be open for you to book your child’s place(s) from 7.30 pm on 

Thursday 24th April to 8.00 am on Monday 28th April.   
 

• Please initially choose one club per child to ensure that everyone has a fair 

chance of attending.  You are then welcome to check on a later day to see if there 
is any availability on one more club for your child.  Please note that if you exceed 

this number, it may be necessary for us to choose two clubs for you. 
 

Extra-curricular clubs will start from Tuesday 6th May (Monday the 5th is a Bank Holiday) and 

the final week will be week ending Friday 27th June.  They will continue up to and re-
commence immediately after the May half term holiday. 

 
Please note, a message will be sent home if a club has to be cancelled.  However, should an 

activity be cancelled with less than 24 hours notice, your child will be kept in school until the 
usual finishing time of that club.   
 

If your child has been present during the school day but is unable to attend their club, please 
ensure that the school office is informed before 2.00 pm, so their teacher can be informed and 

the club register updated. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr Carr 
Sports Co-ordinator 
 


